
  

  

No. 10 (2022)  

  

DUN LAOGHAIRE HARBOUR  

   

NOTICE TO MARINERS  

  
  

ESTABLISHMENT OF PRIMARY PASSENGER 
SHIP TENDER PONTOON   

      
Dun Laoghaire Harbour  
Dun Laoghaire Rathdown County Council  
Dun Laoghaire  
Co Dublin    
  

                                                               Date: 13 April 2022  

  

Please note that on Saturday 16 April, 2022, or as soon thereafter as circumstances permit, a primary 
cruise tender pontoon will be established centered on position: 
 
53º  17.76’ 
06º  07.93’ 
 
Location: 
No 4 berth (east side of St Michael’s Pier) 
 

Pontoon size: 40m x 4.5m 
Freeboard (design): 900mm 
Mooring Bollards: 10T bollards at 3m spacings 
Fenders: Rubber D Fenders at 450mm and 900mm above water level. 
Ramp: 30 m Long, 1.2m wide 
Articulated Steps: 10m Long, 1.2m wide 
  
Masters, Owners, Agents, Charterers, Marinas, Yacht Clubs and Recreational Boaters should ensure that the contents of this Notice 
are made known to the Persons in Charge of their vessels or craft.  
All Notice to Mariners can be found on the Dun Laoghaire Harbour website:   
www.dlharbour.ie/harbour-information/notice-to-mariners/   

  

Simon Coate   
Harbour Master  

  
Dun Laoghaire Harbour contacts:        Phone:    +353 1 271 3102 or +353 83 144 3412  

            Email:     harbourmaster@dlrcoco.ie  
          Website:  www.dlharbour.ie  

http://www.dlharbour.ie/harbour-information/notice-to-mariners/
http://www.dlharbour.ie/

